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MEMORANDUM
TO: The Honorable Vincent C. Gray
Chairman, Council of the District of Columbia
FROM: Natwar M. Gandhi
Chief Financia
DATE: November 25, 2008
SUBJECT: Fiscal Impact Statement: “Glover Park Liquor License Moratorium

Approval Resolution of 2008”

REFERENCE: Draft Resolution — No Number Assigned

Conclusion

Funds are sufficient in the FY 2009 through FY 2012 budget and financial plan to implement the
provisions of the proposed resolution. The approval of the proposed rulemaking would not have
an impact on the District’s budget and financial plan.

Background

The proposed resolution would adopt rulemaking to amend Chapter 3 of Title 23 of the District
of Columbia Municipal Regulations to impose a moratorium on the issuance of new retailers’
licenses for classes A, B, CN, CT, CX, DN, DT, and DX in a portion of Glover Park. In
addition, the proposed resolution would allow for the issuance of three additional licenses for
Class CR restaurants that are allowed to sell wine, beer, and spirits.

The proposed moratorium is a renewal of an existing moratorium in Glover Park. The primary
purpose for moratoriums on liquor licenses is to impose limits on the impact that certain alcohol-
serving establishments have on the immediately surrounding community.

1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., Suite 203, Washington DC 20004 (202) 727-2476
www.cfo.dc.gov



The Honorable Vincent C. Gray
FIS: Draft, “Glover Park Liquor License Moratorium Approval Resolution of 2008”
Page 2 of 2

Financial Plan Impact

Funds are sufficient in the FY 2009 through FY 2012 budget and financial plan to implement the
provisions of the proposed resolution. The approval of the proposed rulemaking would not have
an impact on the District’s budget and financial plan.



